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Parish Council meetings are the 2nd Tuesday of each month at the Village Hall from 7.30pm  

CAN YOU HELP? 
A plaque has been found in the arboretum with the 

name 'D.T.Davis 1902-1979' does anyone know who the 

person is or their family so we can return it to them?  

CORONATION EVENT  
What are you planning for the 

Coronation Day? 

We have put a poll on facebook to see 

what the villagers would like to do to 

celebrate the Coronation...if you have 

any ideas, please share them with us so 

we can budget or help wherever possible. 

THE QEII COMMUNITY ORCHARD 
at Carey Hill Park is up and running with 14 new fruit trees 
planted at the beginning of November. The trees have 
been bought by villagers and the Parish Council in memory 
of loved ones or to mark a group or occasion.  
We will be putting in seating and signage over the next 
year so you can all enjoy the area. 

LIVING ROCK EVENTS 

Sunday 4 December   

The Big Nativity Trail - 10.00am - 12.00noon 

A morning of Christmas cheer, festive feelings  

and hunting around Stoney Stanton using the 

Nativity Trail map to find 5 scenes from the 

Christmas story - booking is essential. 

Sunday 18 December   

Adore -  11.00am - 12.30pm  

A morning of live music, classic carols,  

a Christmas message and festive refreshments. 

Saturday 24 December  

Carols by Candlelight - 5.30pm - 6.30pm 

There's no better way to start your Christmas Eve 

celebrations than a good ol' sing song together.   

This year, we'll be joined by a live Brass Band too. 

For further details of all the above events please 

go to https://christmas.livingrock.church  

Living Rock welcome anyone to come 
along for a warm space and a cuppa 
every Tuesday 10am-3pm (Community 
Coffee mornings are 10am-12noon) and 
every Thursday 12.30pm-4.30pm.  
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END OF AN ERA 
Goodbye to Rev. Sharon 
Constable who has been at  
St. Michael’s Church for 7 years.  
A lovely retirement event was 
held on 6th November 2022  
in the church. Thank you 
Sharon and happy retirement.  

NEWS FROM  
THE OLD 
SCHOOL 
SURGERY 
Firstly a new social media 

page is available with live updates and information on 

Facebook. Find us at The Old School Surgery Stoney 

Stanton and follow us. 

The new telephone system goes live on 2nd December. This 

will ensure that the Patient knows exactly where they are in 

the call queue and can request a call back if they do not wish 

to wait in that queue. 

Please only attend surgery after 10am for queries, results and 

appointments as this avoids the busy period. Please note that 

any abusive, rude or aggressive behaviour will not be 

tolerated. 

The surgery’s updated Information leaflet will be posted on 

their Facebook page and hard copies will be available in the 

surgery and your local shops, Chemist etc. This includes 

everything you need to know about the surgery. 

The PPG (Patient Participation Group) is now looking for 

New members. For more information or to join the group and 

have your input with your surgery, 

email Julie.herbert7@nhs.net  or ask at reception. 

Changes: Joining the beat 

are PC 2198 Ben Morris 

and PC 833 Keaton Payne. 

PC 4062 Lennox has left to 

join the Braunstone beat 

team. PC 2127 Payne has 

left to join the Missing 

Persons Team. We wish 

them all the best in their 

new roles. 

Please give PCs Morris and 

Payne a warm welcome 

and if you see them about 

please say hello. 

We want to encourage as many people as possible to sign up to 
our community messaging system, Neighbourhood Link. You 
will receive regular emails keeping you u to date about local 
policing issues, good news stories, crime prevention advice, 
witness appeals and local events. It’s easy to do and free. 
Register at www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk  

Don't forget to like our Facebook pages 

https://www.facebook.com/stoneystantonpc/ 

https://www.facebook.com/StoneyStanton 
Village HALL 

CHATTY BENCH 
A second Chatty Bench has 
been installed in the village 
after the success of the first one 
at the top of The Oval/Sapcote 
Road. This one is on the path 
through the Persimmon Estate 
by the bridge over Manor 
Brook. 
Spend 
time, 
relax 
and 
chat. 

Thank you for all who attended the village 
Remembrance Service at St Michaels Church. 

PC 883  
Keaton Payne 

PCSO  6028 
Ryan Keane 

PS 4717 
Alison Barnes 

PC 2198 
Ben Morris 
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